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St. Margaret Church 
1098 Pawtucket Avenue   Rumford, RI  02916 

Phone: 401-438-3230    Fax: 401-438-4221 

Email: office-stmargaretchurch@cox.net 

www.stmargaretchurch.org 

Office Hours: Weekdays 9 a.m.—3 p.m. (closed Wed.)  

Schedule for Mass and Sacraments 
 

Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.  

Sunday:  8:00 a.m.  10:00 a.m.  12:00 noon 

Monday-Friday:  8:00 a.m. (preceded by praying of the Rosary at 7:30 a.m.) 
                 

Baptism: Call the parish office to register for sacramental preparation and monthly baptism. 

Reconciliation: Saturday, 4:15-4:45 or by appointment. 

Marriage: See a parish priest at least 8-12 months prior to the date of marriage. 

Anointing the Sick: Please notify the parish office. 

Holy Orders: Please see a parish priest or go to www.catholicpriest.com 

Parish Registration: Every family in the parish should be registered. New families (including newly 
married) should register by completing a parish registration form available at church or online.  

 

Our parish vitality depends on all Catholics registering as parish members. 



November 4-10 
 

SATURDAY  5:00 P.M.      2nd Anniversary Mass for Jesse Albright, by family 

SUNDAY  8:00 A.M.     Mass for Mary Rego, by Mr. & Mrs. Antonio Rego and Ronald Rocklean 

 10:00 A.M.   1st Anniversary Mass for William Sawyer, by family 

                       12:00 Noon   Month’s Mind  Mass for Mary Rego, by family 

MONDAY  8:00 A.M.     Mass for all parishioners 

TUESDAY  8:00 A.M.     Mass for world peace 

WEDNESDAY  8:00 A.M.     Memorial Mass for Daniel and Mary Fitzpatrick 

THURSDAY  8:00 A.M.     Memorial Mass for the Healey Family 

FRIDAY           8:00 A.M.     Memorial Mass for Linda Campbell, by family 
 

 November 11-12 

SATURDAY  5:00 P.M.      Memorial Mass for Frank Titus, by Pat and Sal Annarummo 

SUNDAY  8:00 A.M.     Memorial Mass for Eugene McGowan, by family 

 10:00 A.M.   Annual Mass of Remembrance for Deceased 

                       12:00 Noon   13th Anniversary Mass for Joseph Sprague Sr., by family 
 

St. Margaret Church     Rumford, RI 

Announcements  

 Every parish family should have received a letter from Monsignor Darcy this week requesting a gift/pledge to our 

Annual Collection.  The participation of ALL parishioner is essential for the success of this effort. Please complete 

your gift/pledge as soon as possible. Thank you! 

 The Next Baptism Preparation Session will be held on Monday, December 4, at 7 p.m. in the Community Room. 

Parents should be registered parish members and committed to sharing their Catholic faith and its practices with 

their growing family. 

 La Salle Academy Scholarship Dinner  On Thursday, November 16, 2017 La Salle Academy will host the Eleventh   

La Salle Academy Scholarship Dinner at the Providence Biltmore. We are proud to announce that Monsignor William 

J. McCaffrey will be honored with the 2017 Lasallian Service Award.  If you are interested in attending this event, 

please contact Tom Glavin at (401) 351-7750 x195 or tglavin@lasalle-academy.org with any questions. 

 Knit or Crochet: Women & Infants Hospital is in need of  hats for new born babies. Stacy Antignano is willing to 

coach  people  either in a group or individually in the community room. Please consider helping with this need for 

our babies. Stacy can be reached  at (401)338-6941 or stacant1001@aol.com  If you have any left over baby yarn, 

please bring it to the community room.    

 Parish Council Meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 13, at 7 p.m. in the Community Room. 

 Our Annual Parish Giving Trees will be set up at all entrances of the church beginning the weekend November 25/26.  

As in past year’s, gifts will be collected for Children’s Friends and Services and Woodlawn Catholic Regional. 

 Bible Study with Fr. Richard will be held on Thursday, November 9th and 17th at 7 p.m. in the Community Room. 
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The Catholic Community of  
St. Margaret’s celebrates the baptism of: 

 

   Kelley James Kirby, son of Ian and Michaela             

   Sienna Rose Vieira, daughter of Michael and Amy 

   Sebastian Presbot Carter, son of Patrick and Sharon 
 

Welcome to our family of faith!  

mailto:tglavin@lasalle-academy.org


Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time  

St. Margaret Parish Ministries 
             

         2017—2018 Faith Formation Information 

Grades 1-6 and 7-8  Faith Formation  

Classes meet Sunday mornings 8:30-9:45 a.m.  

Grades 1-8  
Class:  November  5, 12, 19  

 

Confirmation I  Fall schedule is on-line 
 
 

 

Confirmation  

The Holy Rite of Confirmation will take 

place Sunday, November 5, at 4 p.m.  Bishop 

Robert C. Evans will confirm the candidates 

from our Confirmation II class.  
 

  

Our Lady of Fatima Visitation  

All parish families were invited to host the 

ñOur Lady of Fatimaò statue for one week 

during this year of Marian Devotion in the 

Diocese of Providence. Below are listed the families that 

will be  hosting the statue of Our Lady as the parish closes 

its commemoration of the 100th anniversary. Thank you to 

everyone who opened their home to Our Lady of Fatima 

during this past year.  

November 5-11 Patty Flatley 

November 12-18  Cheryl Durkin & family 

 Biblical Journey with Father Richard S.D.B. 

General Theme of the Reflections: 

“I DESIRE MERCY NOT SACRIFICE AND THE 

KNOWLEDGE OF GOD MORE THAN BURNT 

OFFERINGS” – Hosea 6:6 

Seventh Week: Thursday, Nov 9th, at 7 pm  

“KNOWING is being ‘GRATEFUL’” 

“Offer to God a sacrifice of thanksgiving, and pay your 

vows to the Most High …He who offers a sacrifice of 

thanksgiving honours Me; And to him who orders his 

way aright I shall show the salvation of God.” - Psalm 

50:14.23 

Suggested Readings: Psalm 50 and Psalm 116; Isaiah 1:1-

20; Luke 17:11-19. 

       

       ST. MARGARET SCHOOL NEWS 

 Are you interested in St. Margaret School? A new 

family in the parish? Come visit the School on 

Wednesday, November 15, from 9 a.m. to Noon for 

our Drop-In Day. It’s a great place to learn, to serve, 

and to grow in faith.  

 Please join us for our Annual Breakfast with St. 

Nicholas AND Christmas Bazaar being held on 

SUNDAY, December 3, from 9 a.m. to noon in the 

school basement. Enjoy a hot breakfast, meet, greet 

and photo's with Santa, and shop our vendors 

including Lula Roe, Rodan + Fields, Usbourne 

Books, and many more. This is a community event 

and ALL are welcome to attend. For tickets, please 

contact Kristen Schott at 401-529-8148 or stop by to 

see Mr. Procopio after Mass.  

The Bread of Life Food Pantry  
Located at  

Newman Congregational Church 
 

At the Bread of Life Food Pantry, clients choose food 

items according to the needs and size of their 

households. All are welcome. The Pantry is open the 

second and fourth Tuesdays of each month. In the 

event of bad weather, the pantry will not open as 

scheduled if the East Providence schools are dismissed 

early or are closed for the day. For more information, 

call 401-434-4742.  

Upcoming Pantry Hours: November 14, 21 and on 

December 12, 19 from 5 to 7 PM. 
 

 

All youth are welcome to sing in the 

Children’s Choir at the 5 p.m. Mass on 

Saturday evenings. Join us for rehearsal 

at 4:00 p.m. in the Community Room.  

The Rumford Ecumenical Thanksgiving 

Service will be held at St. Margaret’s on 

Tuesday, Nov. 21, at 7:30 p.m. Rev. Jim 

Abrams, Pastor of the Bethany Church of the 

Nazarene will preach.  Everyone is asked to bring a 

canned good to the service. A collection for the Bread 

of Life Food Panty will be taken.  Our own parish 

Thanksgiving Day collection is to benefit the Bread of 

Life Food Pantry. 

Cub Scout Pack 88 Wreath Sale Nov. 4-5. Please 

contact Amy Doherty (Adoherty10@gmail.com or 508-

989-4389) with any questions.   

 

tel:%28401%29%20529-8148
mailto:Adoherty10@gmail.com


November  4-5, 2017 

The Parish Mission Statement 

ɁUnder the patronage of Saint Margaret, we are called to be 

a welcoming, faith sharing community of persons 

nourished by Godɀs love.  Attentive to the Word of God and 

open to the guidance of the Holy Spirit, we seek to follow 

Jesus Christ and to develop vibrant parish life through 

worship and prayer, life-long Catholic faith formation and 

Christian fellowship. Enlivened by the Eucharist, we are 

stewards of Godɀs love, sharing our gifts and talents with 

those in need.ɂ 

 

Wknd of  October 28-29 2016 2017 

# of budgets used 221 226 

Checks, envelopes $5,409.00 $4,627.50 

Loose 387.00 535.00 

Children’s envelopes   

# EFT participants 131 134 

Faith Direct—EFT $2,491.38 $2,574.00 

TOTAL OFFERTORY $8,287.38 $7,736.50 

Sincere thanks to all who continue regular financial 

support for St. Margaret Parish. 

 

Automate your Giving!   

Would you like to simplify your life?  Join the many 

parishioners who have automated their giving using Faith 

Direct.  Enroll online today at www.faithdirect.net.  Our 

church code is RI118. Don’t have access to the internet?  

Pick up paper enrollment form at the church entrance or 

stop by the parish office during office hours.  

The Evangelical Covenant Church of Riverside is looking for a 

caring, safe, responsible person to care for children in the 

nursery during Sunday Worship, every Sunday: 9 am to Noon 

Starting immediately. This is a paid position. Perhaps someone 

who regularly attends Saturday evening mass may be interested. 

If interested, please email Bonnie: nursery (AT)eccriverside.org  

Please direct all inquiries to the email address.  

 

http://eccriverside.org/


November 4-5, 2017 
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  This weekend we welcome Auxiliary 

Bishop Robert Evans to confirm our 

Confirmation Class on Sunday, November 5, at 4:00 p.m.  

The parish congratulates these candidates as they receive 

the Gifts of the Spirit.  They are: 

 We enter November with two consecutive and related 

celebrations of the Church: All Saints, for those already in 

God’s presence whether formally proclaimed a Saint by the 

Church or not; and All Souls, for our beloved dead being 

purified to one day share in eternal glory.  Next Sunday at 

10 a.m. we remember all those buried from St. Margaretɀs 

last year. A reception will follow in the Community 

Room. A special thanks to Sr. Perpetua, who reaches out to 

these families. 
 

 Walking through Catholic and other cemeteries can 

enliven within us a sense of the afterlife. One day, someone 

will be reading our own headstone and wonder, “Who was 

this person?” The older monuments recorded years, months 

and days of life. Who is this person?  We believe that the 

soul of this and every person is eternal and, we pray, they 

will see the very face of God. 

 You will see information in this bulletin about the 

annual Ecumenical Thanksgiving Service to be hosted here 

this year. It’s a prayerful and wonderful evening to pray 

with our Christian sisters and brothers. Join us on Nov. 21 

at 7:30 p.m.  More news next week about those who can 

help with baking and refreshments.   

 Finally, for new families in the parish, come visit St. 

Margaret School on Wednesday, November 15, from 9 a.m. 

to Noon for our Drop-In Day. It’s a great place to learn, to 

serve, and to grow in faith.  

    ~ Monsignor Darcy 

Mackenzie Connors  Maxwell DiMuccio  

Zachary DiMuccio  Riley Ferreira 

Rachel Gomes   Juliana Goncalves 

Meagan Heatherton  Olivia Kelton 

Martin King   Harrison Le 

Colby Luiz   Meaghan McGee 

Nicholas Milan                 Clara Morency  

Alyssa Morris   Emma Patterson  

Holly Ramsey   Zachary Sheehy  

                      John Sheil 


